Town of Bristol, Rhode Island

Department of Community Development

September 14, 2022

Steven Contente, Town Administrator

TO:
FROM: Diane M. Williamson, Director of Community Development
RE: Petition for One additional BV Limited License

Basil and Bunny, Unit 214 at 500 Wood Street

I have reviewed the above petition and have no objections to the request.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment.
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